
Netaji Subhash Engineering College 
Techno City, Garia, Kolkata : 700 152 

 

1-33/Estt./15/228       Date : 25.01.2021 

 

Notice 

 

The college will remain closed on 26
th

 January 2021 (Tuesday) on account of 

“Republic Day”. 

 

All the faculty and staff members of the college are hereby requested to 

attend the Republic Day celebration on that day at 10.30 am at college 

premises. 

 

 

By Order 

 

 

 


